
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am delighted and privileged to have been appointed 

as permanent head teacher of Woodpark Primary, 

and look forward to continuing to work with you, our 

children and staff of our wonderful school! I would like 

to thank you for the many good wishes received 

following my appointment! 

We are delighted to welcome Mrs McPhee back to 

school! 

Staffing for session 2019/20 has yet to be finalised, 

however, letters advising of classes and staffing for 

next year will be issued before the end of term.  

Full pupil progress reports will be issued before the end 

of session. Please take a moment to read, complete 

and return the attached consultation slip regarding 

reporting to parents for session 19/20, thank you! 
 

 

P1 Transition… 

Our programme of sessions for our new Primary 1 

children is now well underway with children and 

parents coming along to Stay and Play sessions in 

class, as well as opportunities for the children to 

spend more time in the school, come along to 

weekly assembly and have time in the playground. 

We look forward to welcoming our children and 

parents/carers to our two-day transition event 

this week which includes the opportunity to stay 

for a school lunch. 

We hope that our new, enhanced transition 

process will help support our children and families 

at such an important time! 
 

…and P7 Transition 

This is an equally important time for our Primary 

7 pupils as they prepare for their transition to 

secondary school.  We look forward to hearing all 

about their two-day visit to Lesmahagow High 

School this week!   
 

Theatre Visit – Thursday 20th June 

As an end of year treat for P1-P7 Shooglie 

Productions will return to Woodpark with their 

latest production, Oliver!  
 

Skills for Life, Learning and Work Week 

We are looking forward to our Developing the Young 

Workforce week from 10th June, be sure to ask your 

child what they have been doing! In addition, P6 and 

P7 pupils will participate in a workshop session on 

Monday 24th June to learn about the skills and roles 

involved in working on a film/TV set, delivered by 

experienced film location manager Lloret Dunn. 
 

Parking 

Thank you for ensuring that our blue badge holder 

parking bays are kept free for those who need 

them, your consideration is much appreciated. 
 

Sports Day 

Please note that our Sports Day will be held on 

Wednesday 12th June, weather permitting. 
 

Summer Service 

Our Celebration of Achievement and P7 leavers’ 

service will take place here in Woodpark Primary 

on Friday 21st June at 10am. All welcome! 
 

PTA 

Our next PTA meeting will be on Wednesday 4th 

September at 6.30pm. All welcome. 
 

Absences 

Parents/carers should contact the school before 

9.30am if your child is absent from school for any 

reason, thank you.  
 

Our next newsletter will be issued in August.  Please 

do not hesitate to contact the school should you have 

any questions or concerns. 

Wishing all our children and families a sunny 

and relaxing summer break when it comes!  
 

Mrs Debbie MacKenna               Head Teacher  

Dates for your diary… 
 

Tues 4 and Wed 5 June 

P7 transition days – Lesmahagow High School 

P1 transition days 
  

Fri 7 June 

Dress Down Day – donation for school funds 
 

Sat 15 June 

Highland Games 
 

Fri 21 June, 10am 

Leavers’ Service 
 

Fri 28 June, 1pm 

School closes 
 

Thurs 15th August  

School opens for session 2019/2020 

 


